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          Thursday 1st December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 4 to Year 6 Christmas Carol Concert – Tuesday 6th December 2022 

I hope this finds you well. It is hard to believe it’s December already and that our Carol Concert is just around 

the corner. 

Thank you to those of you who have completed the form regarding your child’s attendance, the walking to 

and from the church, seating, and collection arrangements, by today’s deadline. This helps us to make our 

final preparations. 

Last year, due to Covid Amber Measures, our concert was unable to go ahead, and this was hugely 

disappointing. Although we had some lovely Christmas singing in our playground, we are so pleased to be 

back at the church this year. Now more than ever, when things can at times feel rather challenging, we are 

looking forward to the concert, which will be a chance to be together as a community, enjoying music, 

readings and singing. We very much recognise the differing cultures and beliefs within our Barrow Hedges 

family, and we seek to foster an ethos of respect, tolerance and inclusion. As such, there is an expectation 

that Year 4 to Year 6 children attend the concert and we thank parents in advance for your support.  

The children and staff have been working really hard preparing to prepare and, as the letter sent by Miss 

Pericleous on 18th November outlines, will be rehearsing at the church during the day. This letter is re-

attached as it has key information, in particular, the need to bring in a packed lunch on Tuesday. Please 

ensure that children are dressed smartly, wearing school shoes and not trainers.  

There will be a collection for charity on the evening, so should you wish to, and feel able to donate, then do 

bring some loose change.  

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via the school office email 

office@barrowhedges.com 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday evening. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Louise Wood 

Headteacher 

 

mailto:office@barrowhedges.com
mailto:office@barrowhedges.com

